
Hi, 

   Here are my notes from our meeting. Please feel free to make any correction or additions.  These 

notes show how much we miss Ruth! 

Article assignments: 

1. Age Friendly TV Show (Matt) 

2. Volunteer Website (Jude) 

3. BA&CE walks (Ruth) 

4. Library of Things (Carol) 

5. Free Cycle (Bea) 

6. Welcome Blanket (Carol) 

7. Book Talk (Bea) 

8. Bingeing on Netflix (Bea) 

9. Upcoming Events (Jude) 

Discussion of printed newsletter - We pay $149 for the printing of 300 copies.  The Jan newsletters were 

late going out because the printer was on vacation week between Christmas and New Years.  We need 

to plan for this in the future.  Also we discussed distribution of the newsletter our side the Senior 

Center.  In the past they were brought to the libraries.  Need to make sure this is still happening. Carol 

will call Anne Reed to ask how this should be handled.  Will check with Ruthann about copies getting to 

Goddard House and Center Communities.   

Public Relations/Media: Eleanor is working on an article about the Age Friendly Businesses.  She asked 

for clarification on a few points in the article.  Jude is working with her on the list of distribution sites.  

The AARP was mentioned but no one was sure who is the person to contact at AARP.  

Website: John continues to keep the site up dated with items as he learns of them.   

Next meeting: Feb 13, 2019 @ 2 pm. 


